
 
OFFICE OF ATHLETICS 

PATCHOGUE-MEDFORD SCHOOLS 

181 Buffalo Avenue 

Medford, New York   11763 

(631) 687-6420 

Dear Patchogue-Medford Athletic Families: 

 

The Modified (Middle School) spring athletic season is open as of Monday, March 24, 2025. Students must 

register and complete all necessary forms electronically on FinalForms. To see a full list of offerings please 

click the Middle School Athletics link. 

 

The FinalForms registration window will open on Monday, February 24, 2025, and will close at 12:00 

pm on Thursday, March 27, 2025.  Kindly register as early as possible or your child’s start may be 

delayed. 

 

Please note that all student-athletes must register on Final Forms and must be cleared by the Nurses office 

prior to beginning the season.  For student-athletes to be cleared, you must: 

 

1. Complete all Final Forms registration information including the Health History, Emergency Contact 

Release, Concussion Management, and Patchogue-Medford mandatory policies/agreements. You will 

be able to check the status of your registration anytime by logging into your Final Forms account. 

 

2. Provide a copy of a current Physical Examination or obtain a sports physical examination at 

school. Physical Examination forms from private physicians must be dated and signed by a physician. 

Physicals are valid for one calendar year until the last day of the month in which it was completed 

(a physical dated March 2, 2024, is acceptable until March 31, 2025).  

 

 

Families choosing to obtain a physical examination by their private care physician may upload a copy of the 

completed physical exam form when registering for the fall athletic season on FinalForms. Please utilize the 

most up to date New York State Physical Examination Form, which can be found utilizing the following link:   

NYS School Health Examination. Please ensure that the Family Cardiac History Reviewed box on the form 

has been checked. 

 

Families choosing to obtain a physical examination from the Patchogue-Medford School District physician 

will be required to provide consent through FinalForms. 

 

Middle School Sports Physical Examination Date:  

Wednesday, March 12, 2025  All Middle Schools 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Athletic Office at 631-687-6420. Good luck to all prospective 

student-athletes during the tryout process. Thank you. 

 

Respectfully, 

Anthony Cracco 

Director of Physical Education, Health Education, Athletics, & Health Services 
Patchogue-Medford School District    

Ph: 631-687-6420  

https://patchoguemedford-ny.finalforms.com/students
https://pmschoolsorg-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/acracco_pmschools_org/Ea9vU1WSBEJBl--x058qPpkBJrilgqB1H71XqSHo_HIPtA?e=9Ukfd1
https://www.pmschools.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=10226&dataid=31865&FileName=2023-24%20NYS%20Physical%20Formpdf.pdf
https://www.pmschools.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=10226&dataid=31865&FileName=2023-24%20NYS%20Physical%20Formpdf.pdf

